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Ministry for Primary Industries
 
Land and Water Policy Team
 
NPS-HPL Submission
 
To whom it may concern,
 
Attached is the Matamata-Piako District Council’s submission to the Proposed National Policy
Statement on Highly Productive Land. The document consists in the submission and four
supporting attachments.
 
Organization - Matamata-Piako District Council
Postal address - 35 Kenrick Street, PO Box 266, Te Aroha 3342
Ph - 07 884 0060 
Email – 
 
Thank you for receiving our submission
JP
Joao Paulo Silva | Graduate Policy Planner
Matamata-Piako District Council 35 Kenrick Street, PO Box 266, Te Aroha 3342
p 07 884 0060 | w www.mpdc.govt.nz
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